WILTON PUBLIC WORKS
DEPARTMENT

TOWN HALL ANNEX
238 Danbury Road
Wilton, Connecticut 06897
(203) 563-0153

TO: Mike Conklin,
Environmental Affairs

FROM: Frank Smeriglio, PE, 7/.6
Director of Public Works/Town Engineer

DATE: Tuesday, July 26, 2022

Cc: Michael Wrinn — Director of Planning & Zoning
Joe Canas (via e-mail)

RE: 77 Danbury Road, ASML US, LLC, Wilton CT -
WET #2805(s)

This is written in response to the above mentioned application. Based on the review of
the documents submitted at this time, The Department of Public Works no objections with this
project continuing with the approval process with the following conditions:

1) Prior to the issuance of Certificate of Occupancy, the Design Engineer shall provide As-
built drawing and certification letter indicating that the project was built in accordance
with the design plans.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to call.
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